
 
 

 

Northland Foundation welcomes Melissa King, 
accountant, to its staff team 
 
(August 1, 2023) 
 
The Northland Foundation is pleased to announce that Melissa King has joined the organization 
as an accountant.  

King not only has extensive managerial accounting background but 
also specific experience in the nonprofit realm. Most recently, she 
served as the Accounting and Finance Manager at Second Harvest 
Northern Lakes Food Bank in Duluth. 

She holds a bachelor’s degree in accounting and a master’s degree 
in business administration, both from The College of St. 
Scholastica. 

“As the Northland Foundation evolves with new and expanding programs supported by an 
increasingly complex mix of public and private funding sources, the demands on our staff have 
grown, stated Tony Sertich, president.  

Added Sertich: “Melissa adds even more depth to our expert finance team and will help ensure 
Northland continues its solid track record of transparency and stewardship.” 
 
The Northland Foundation was created in 1986 and makes grants, small business loans, and 
implements programs in a region of seven northeast Minnesota counties and all or parts of five 
Native nations. Learn more at www.northlandfdn.org. 
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